From: Abbas E. Kiasari | NN

Sent: 04 December 2022 00:47

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Object to Planning Application
Attachments: IMG_1702,jpg

Planning Application Ref: 2021/3388/P

Description: Erection of additional storey on an existing dwellinghouse
Address of the development: 2 Roxwell Hartland Road, London NW1 8TG
Dear Mr Fergus Wong,

I write to object to the above planning application for the following reasons:

1. Loss of light/overshadowing - As you can see in the attached photo, the building will
overshadow our property.

2. Overlooking/loss of privacy — Although they aim to provide obscure glass for the windows and
locate them to the top of the elevation on the north side of the property, they can I

.
1, therefore, request that the development is stopped.

Kind regards,
Dr Abbas Eslami Kiasari
Flat 4 Widford, Castle Road, NW1 8TE



